
 

 

1701 Williamsburg Rd. Richmond, VA  23231 
Tel:  804-222-8595 Fax:  804-222-8596 
Email:  richmonddiscoveries@gmail.com 
Web:    www.richmonddiscoveries.com 

AGLOW INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE TOURS 
USE THIS REGISTRATION FORM ONLY IF PAYING BY CHECK 

 
Registration by check closes on August 15, 2017. Checks must arrive by that date and after this time, tour fees are non-
refundable.  All tours have a 30 person minimum.   In the event that the minimum number of registrants for each tour is 
not met, Richmond Discoveries reserves the right to cancel the tour and refund fees. Should YOU choose to cancel 

before that date your fees minus a $15 administrative fee will be refunded.  Only checks from U.S. banks 
can be accepted. 
 
Please complete the required information and check the tour(s) you wish to attend.  

 
Registrant Name _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone Number: _________________________ Email Address: ________________________________  
 
Tour on Tuesday, 26 September 2017  
 

______ Washington, D.C. (7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) ________attendees x $80/person = $_______  
 
Tours on Wednesday, 27 September 2017 
 

______ Washington, D.C. (7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.): _______attendees x $80/person = $________  
 

______ Jamestown Settlement & Colonial Williamsburg (8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.) 
       ______ attendees x $108/person = $_______ 
 
Tours on Thursday, 28 September 2017 
 

_______Richmond's Heritage of Honor (8:00 am to Noon) 
       _______attendees x $60/person = $ _______ 
 

______Faith & Freedom in Richmond (1:30p.m.-5:30p.m.)  
       _______attendees x $60/person = $ _______ 
 
 
             TOTAL DUE :   $ _______ 
 

Please send your completed registration form and check to Richmond Discoveries at the address below:  
 
Richmond Discoveries  
1701 Williamsburg Road  
Richmond, VA 23231  
 

Please contact us directly with any questions or concerns.  We look forward to sharing our history with you! 


